
Moving real people toward real faith in Christ! 

HELP HOUSE REQUESTS 
 

For the month of SEPTEMBER we are collecting 
canned meats, and peanut butter. Please drop them 
off in the wooden crate at the Information Cove.    

 

Potluck and Housewarming 
 

Celebrating Pastor Jeb and Caitlin Bunn 

 
TODAY, after church 

 

OHNaz is providing CHICKEN; 

please bring two sides of your choice. 
 

Jeb & Caitlin are registered at : 
 

Target, Walmart and Bed Bath & Beyond 

 

OHNaz EVENTS AT A GLANCE  
  

September 
11th  Church Board meeting 
15th  Teen Missions Day 
16th  Teen Parent Meeting 
17th  Women’s Fall Event 
23rd  Missionaries from the Philippines 
25th  Mystery Lunch 
26th  Women’s Bible Study begins 
29th  Men’s Breakfast 
30th  Sing-spiration PM 

 

 
September is Missions             

Alabaster Month 
 

Offering taken on Sunday,   
September 23rd. 

 
Alabaster boxes are             

available in the foyer. 

 

WE NEED NURSERY NINJAS! 
 

Do you enjoy coloring? Playing with cars/blocks?  Read-
ing stories or even rocking in a rocking chair?  Then do 
we have an opportunity for you!  Nursery and Preschool 
workers are needed.  You would only serve every 4 to 6 
weeks.  Sign up today on a Connection Card and     
Children’s Director Lisa Norris will get in touch with you. 

Teen 

WOMEN’S MINISTRIES FALL KICK OFF! 
 

Monday, September 17, 6:30 pm, all OHNaz women 
are invited to the church Fireside room for an evening 
of fellowship with one another, revealing secret sister 
and getting to know our new Women’s Ministries     
director Bonnie Wright!  Bring a “fall” snack to share 
and a small revealing gift if you had a secret sister.  If 
you need more information, see Bonnie. 

MYSTERY LUNCH 
 

It’s time for another “Mystery Lunch”!  What?  You 
don’t know what it is?  You meet at the church at 
11:30 am, with other OHNaz adults and then you are 
wisked away in the church van to a fun/unique place 
to eat lunch.  Try it this month, Tuesday, September 
25th!  Make a reservation with Jacque Fye today. 

NEW YOUNG ADULT SMALL GROUP 
 

If you are out of high school and up to 30ish, you are 
invited to a Friday night group lead by Matthew and 
Kellie Dortch.  Matthew and Kellie moved here from 
Oahu and they lead a very active group.  They have 
huge heart for God and young adults!  Watch for a 
starting date or contact Kellie @ 808-225-0407 



Going On This Week 

September 9, 2018 — September 15, 2018 
 

 

Sunday 

    9:30 am Sunday School 

  10:45 am Worship Service 

  12:00 pm Dinner & Wedding Reception 

    6:00 pm School Prayer Walk 

 

Tuesday 

    7:00 pm Church Board Meeting 

 

Wednesday 

  10:00 am Ladies Bible Study @ Lacy’s 

    6:30 pm Kidz Blitz @ OHNaz 

   Youth Group @ OHNaz 

   Worship Rehearsal @ OHNaz 

   Walden Small Group @ Lathrop’s 

 

Thursday  

    6:30 pm Horton Small Group @ Fraziers 

 

Friday 

    TBA  Young Adult Small Group @ Dortch’s 

 

Saturday 

   Teen Mission’s Day @ Kent Nazarene 

Sunday at Oak Harbor Church of the Nazarene  

 

9:00 am 

Pre-service Prayer…………...…….……………..Prayer Room 

 

9:30 am 

Sunday School Classes     

“Living the Faith”..…………………….….Conference Room 

“Theology 101” …....……..Pastor’s Library (Pastor Ben) 

Sr. High Sunday School…………..End room, Downstairs 

Jr. High Sunday School…………...Room  

Nursery, birth to 3 years…………………….Upper Hallway 

Kidz Sunday School…………………………..Upper Hallway 

 

10:45 am 

Worship Service…………………...…..……....……..Sanctuary 

Nursery, birth to 3 years………..…….……..Upper Hallway 

Pre-school…………………...…….……….….….Upper Hallway 

Children’s Church…………….…Middle room, Downstairs 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

“WHAT SALVATION IS ALL ABOUT” Part 1 

1 Peter 1:1-5 

Dr. Benjamin E. Norris 

September 9, 2018 

Listen to sermons online at ohnaz.com 

 

Oak Harbor Church of the Nazarene  

1100 West Whidbey Avenue, Oak Harbor WA 98277 

www.ohnaz.com     360-675-0705     Mon-Thu  9:00 to 3:00 
  

Facebook:                                                              OHNaz 
 

Emails: 

Lead Pastor:                     Dr. Benjamin Norris, pastorben@ohnaz.com 

Executive Pastor:       Rev. Pat McCartney, pat.mccartney@ohnaz.com 

Visitation Pastor:                   Dr. Ivan Lathrop, invlathrop@comcast.net  

Youth Pastor:                                  Jeb Bunn, pastorjeb@ohnaz.com 

Children’s Director:                    Lisa Norris, gerberdaisie3@yahoo.com 

Women’s Director:            Bonnie Wright, ohnazwm@gmail.com 

Church Office:                       churchoffice@ohnaz.com 

Prayer Requests:              Jacque Hildreth,  jlh71848@aol.com

          

Ministers:             The people of OHNaz 

 

September Financial Update 
 

 

 Tithe Shares for Others        
 Budget           $28,750               $4,580 
 Received        $ 4,800                $  500 

BABY BOTTLES 
 

Thank you so much for taking 30 baby bottles, all 
have been returned but 4.  Claudia Talmadge will give 
us the update from the pregnancy care clinic as soon 
as she knows the amount of money raised.    


